Don’t Allow It.

Pilgrim Pipeline LLC plans
to construct:

» Two pipelines along the NYS Thruway
between Albany, NY and Linden, NJ
to transport volatile crude oil south
and refined oil north.

* The pipelines will be crossing
important waterways including
the Catskill Watershed and
Coeymans/Hannacroix Creek Complex.

* Qil pipelines have proven to be
dangerous and can leak and pollute
the ground, water, and air.

Catskill and surrounding townships
are already serving as crude oil
transport hubs with “bomb” trains
and oil barges. The proposed
Pilgrim Pipelines will not replace
these forms of transport.

To learn more, please come to

PILGRIM PIPELINES COMMUNITY FORUM
Thursday, October 1st, 7 to 9 PM
Bridge Street Theatre, 44 W Bridge St, Catskill, NY

Refreshments will be provided.

Panelists include:
Roger Downs of Sierra Club, Jen Metzger of Citizens for Local Power,
Kate Hudson of Riverkeeper, and Iris Bloom of Protecting our Waters.

Other towns and villages around us are opposing the pipeline.
Find out why.

Coalition to Stop Pilgrim Pipelines/Greene Co.: Contact Mary (518) 965-2935




